
 

 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter  
Week ending 16.10.20 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
 

 

Hello, 
 

Homework: 
MyMaths: Hopefully all children have managed to log onto MyMaths and complete the activities that 
have been set for them. As there are only a set amount of activities, there may be a duplication in 
activities. If this is the case, the children can try to beat their previous percentage and be able to 
keep practising the skills taught throughout the year.  
 

Look, cover, write, check: Children should ensure they are practising the key words which we set 
weekly in their reading diaries. These can be done independently or with support. 
 

Spelling Shed: Please ensure your child is logging onto Spelling Shed weekly to practise their weekly 
spellings.  
 

Reading: Please ensure your child’s reading diary is in school every day and they are reading 
for a minimum 3 x a week (1 hour). This can be split up however you like. The book needs to 
be written in their diaries and signed by yourselves. Year 4 teachers check reading diaries on a 
Monday.  
 

Poppies: Poppies are available to buy the week commencing 19.10.20. If the children would like 
to purchase a poppy, please could they bring the correct amount of money into school in an 
envelope or clear plastic bag. The paper poppies have a suggested donation of 20p. Other 
suggested donations are outlined in the photo below (see next page) but any donation would be 
welcomed - especially this year where their fundraising efforts have been thwarted somewhat 
and every penny will count. 
 

Optional Homework: Optional homework deadline is Friday 20th November  

Thanks,  
 

Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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